
ACGH Christian Bible Seminary's Privacy Policy 
ACGH Christian Bible Seminary is dedicated to safeguarding the privacy and accuracy 
of your confidential information. We do not actively share personal information 
collected electronically, via hardcopy/paper means, or gathered from our Web servers. 
However, there are instances where we may be required by law to release information 
collected from our Web servers. 
To uphold the privacy of our Web users, ACGH Christian Bible Seminary has formulated 
this privacy statement with two main objectives: 
1. To educate users on privacy issues. 
2. To inform users about the specific privacy policies and guidelines followed by 
affiliates of ACGH Christian Bible Seminary. 
Furthermore, ACGH Christian Bible Seminary adheres to the Family Educational Rights 
and Privacy Act (FERPA), which prohibits the release of education records without 
student permission. 
Scope of Policies: 
This policy pertains to information collected: 
- On ACGH Christian Bible Seminary Websites. 
- In email, text, and other electronic messages exchanged between you and an ACGH 
Christian Bible Seminary support team through 1st Technology Service and ACGH 
Christian Bible Seminary teachers. 
- Through mobile and desktop applications (including browser and Outlook extensions) 
downloaded from ACGH Christian Bible Seminary Websites or other application stores 
(such as the Apple App Store®, the Google Play® Store, and the Microsoft Office® Store) 
that grant access to ACGH Christian Bible Seminary services. 
It is important to note that there are no hardcopy/paper applications, enrollments, 
forms, donations, academic assessment items, letters, or other hardcopy/paper 
information collection means to ensure the security of information. 
Understanding: 
The ACGH Christian Bible Seminary website, achildofgodshouse.com, may contain links 
to numerous external websites. Please be aware that we are not responsible for the 
privacy practices of these external sites. 
 


